
PROJECT HEARING REPORT 
Proj. No. 17-012, Meadowbrook Manor of Geneva 

June 13, 2017 
 

On June 13, 2017, Board Staff (Morado and Mitchell) conducted a public hearing for Project 17-
012, Meadowbrook Manor of Geneva.  The hearing was held at 12:00 p.m. at the Kane County 
Government Center, 719 S. Batavia Avenue, Geneva Illinois, Illinois 60134.  Board member 
Richard Sewell was in attendance. 
   
Individuals who registered their attendance at the hearing: 
 Support: 1 

Opposed: 0 
 Neutral: 0 
 
Individuals who registered to provide written or oral testimony at the hearing:  
 Support: 18 
 Opposed: 3 
 Neutral: 0 
 
Total individuals registered: 22 
 
Number of letters received: 
 Support: 13 

Oppose: 2 
Neutral: 0 

 


